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Comments: The Forest Service's proposed revisions  to Rangeland Management Directives expand grazing

across our National Forests and within Wilderness by directing vacant allotments to be fully restocked and by

returning grazing to the excessive levels permitted in the 1960s, despite conditions that cannot support increased

grazing.

 

Please reframe from any more grazing plans in order to protect our remaining rangelands.


